Brough Park Running Club – Alteration to the Route

Hopefully, Brough Park Running Club members can get back on track this weekend; following a stop start beginning to the year.

Obviously everyone is keen to get on their way to a happier and healthier lifestyle once again; either by doing their own thing or giving tips and assistance to the many new members that we have attracted so far this year.

However, we have an announcement to make, the route is about to change once again; only minor alterations and not too dramatic - changes nevertheless.
We were forced into the last change due to the ground work associated with the new skate park. That change entailed an easy fix, and was only meant to be temporary; encompassing what could be considered a horrible 360° turn on every lap of the three longer distances.

Now we are preparing to move back and use the footpath through that renewed, skate park area, albeit shorter than it was before.

To ensure all the events cover their full distance we need to add two other small detours on each lap of each event, except the 800m.
· Firstly, the right turn at the cut-off-point towards the flower beds has been extended towards the bandstand by approximately 15m, before heading right and returning to the route.
· Secondly, as you go around the flower beds the route will continue straight ahead, as opposed to heading between the two large trees, followed by a loop back towards those trees and on to the route.

Marshals will be there as guides, however, additional assistance is always welcome, especially at the busy finish.

BPRC

